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Principal Message 

Greetings Mighty Eagles, 

Can you believe we are counting days the days until the school year is over? This school year has 

flown by, and it has been an awesome one. We have been working extremely hard this year, and we 

are seeing the fruits of our labor. According to our Benchmark data, we are projected to be a “C” 

school which is a vast improvement from where we were at the beginning of the school year.  Thanks 

for your continued support because it really does take a village to raise a child. Continue to assist us in 

our endeavors as we become a successful school. 

As I have stated in each newsletter, please ensure that your children are present (AND ON TIME) 

daily, adhere to the rules and regulations of the school, complete homework (and other) assignments, 

and stay encouraged. Join us in telling them that WE CAN SUCCEED, and WE ARE ALL IN THIS 

TOGETHER! 

Thank you for you all that you do for Drew Hunter Middle. We could not exist without you. 

Mr. Young 

 

Mission  

To Maximize all students’ learning 

experiences by empowering them to 

achieve their full potential with the help 

of involved staff, parents, and 

community. 

 

At Drew Hunter Middle, we will ensure 

that ALL students are provided a learning 

experience that ensure them to flourish”. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

            May 13, 2018 

Dates to Remember: 

May 8th -9th -  8th Grade Science 

Test 

May 10th -17th -  MAAP Spring                      

Assessment 2018 

May 22nd - 8th Grade Promotion 

May 24th – Award’s Day 

Program 

May 25th – Fun Friday and Last 

day of School for Students. 

 
 

    May 28, 2018 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Employee of the Month 

 

Ms. Bora Benford 

School Counselor 

Staff of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sally Lucas 

Parent Liaison 
 

 

Students who showed growth on their 3rd Nine Weeks Benchmark Assessment spent an evening 

bowling and eating pizza. The students enjoyed bowiling. For some of the students it was their first 

time bowling. They had a blast! 

   

 

Parent of the Year 

DHMS 

2017-2018 

 

Mrs. Amanda Griffin 

                                                 Word of the Month  

 Ms. Bora Benford, Counselor 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   1st Annual Academic Brain Bowl 2k18            

Middle Schools              

 
Thursday, April 19, 2018, our students competed in SCCSD’s 1st Annual Brain Bowl against other 

middle schools in the district. It was absolutely amazing to witness a packed gym for an academic 

competition.  Parents, teachers, other students, and community members filled the gym to the point 

of standing room only. After going in overtime TWICE, our students, THE ELITE EAGLES, fell short by 

one question to Ruleville Middle School. However, we are so proud of our students’ teamwork and 

perseverance, and in our eyes, they are still winners.  

   

             

  

   

 

                                   

 



 

 

 

Parent Information          

   IF YOUR FAMILY LIVES IN ANY OF THE FOLLOWING SITUATIONS: 

• In a shelter 

• In a motel or campground due to the lack of an alternative adequate 

accommodation 

• In a car, park, abandoned building, or bus or train station 

• Doubled up with other people due to loss of housing or economic hardship 

(Please Contact your Parent Liaison) 

Mrs. Sally Lucas 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bridging the Gap 

 

Hours of Operation 8:00 a.m. -

4:00p.m. 

Days of Operation: Mon., Wed. & 

Fri. 

Location Room 2 

Library News 

 

New Ebooks for Students 

The students at Drew Hunter Middle now have 

access to high quality ebooks to help support their 

learning and reading enjoyment. Each child has been 

provided an individual access code and pin 

combination, as well as instructions for parents and 

caregivers on how to download and access the open 

ebook library. The ebook app permits each student 

to download up to 10 books at a time for a period of 

56 days. Each book can be renewed after this period. 

This service is provided free of charge to our students 

by First Book Marketplace.     

  Happy Reading!!! 

 
 


